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Matthew Germer 
  
Mr. Germer I would like to let you know I oppose the passage of SB454. I do not feel it is in the 
best interest of Oregon’s economy  to pass SB 454. Businesses cannot afford it. With nearly 100 
people testifying and opposing it, the opposition is overwhelming. This cannot and should not 
be ignored. Oregon is not a business friendly state. Every effort should be made to change that. 
Businesses cannot thrive or even survive if this should pass. 
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